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March 22, 2021 
 
Dear Gracious Giving, 
 
Thank you so much for your generous donation to the Marin Foster Care Association. The 
Spring Baskets are beautiful, bountiful and festive. We’ll soon be rallying our volunteers to 
deliver them to front porches across Marin County.  
 
It is almost impossible to imagine what life is like for a child whose parents are unable to take 
care of him, make him feel safe, walk him to school or watch him play in his first soccer game, 
or send him off to college. Our mission is to highlight the needs of Marin’s foster kids to our 
community and raise awareness and funds for our programs. 
 
On behalf of our Board, Marin’s foster children and the families who care for them, thank you 
so much! 
 
With gratitude, 

 
Barbara Sabido, Executive Director 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We hope you will consider the Marin Foster Care Association again when  
planning your future giving.  

 
MFCA IS A 501(C)(3) NONPROFIT ORGANIZATION FEDERAL ID #47-5237365 

 
NO GOODS OR SERVICES WERE RECEIVED IN EXCHANGE FOR THIS DONATION. 

 


